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OlL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
aOF THE
STATE OF COLORADO
JOHN A. LOVE, GOVERNOR
ROOM 237, COLUMBINE BUILDING
1845 SHERMAN STREET

D. V. ROGERS DENVER, COLORADO 80203
DIRECTOR
FRANK J. PIRO February 4, 1970

DEPUTY DIRECTOR

Mr. Ed F. Delaney
Post Office Box 734
Rangely, Colorado 816483

Dear Mr. Delaney:

In October, 1969, we sent you a form letter asking that
you submit a Form 5, '""Well Completion or Recomple-
tionand Loog," ‘on your No, 11-A Tidewater-PanAmerican
well located in Rangely field, To date, we have not re-
ceived this report.

We would also liketo know if there has been any change
in status of the No, 14-A Getty-Pan American and the
No. 4 Hill wells,

Your early attention to this matter will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

H. H. Morrell
Senior Petroleum Engineer
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